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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

Well, what can I say – never before have we ever started a term like this! All we can 

do is to make the most of the situation that we find ourselves in.  

As you know, we are tasked with providing home learning. Therefore, teachers have 

worked really hard, in a very short space of time, to get ready for this. We are 

providing the following: 

• A morning welcome from the class teachers; 

• A mixture of live and pre-recorded maths and English lessons in the morning 

and a topic lesson in the afternoons; 

• An end of day chat with the class teacher to see how the day has gone. 

Times of the above have been staggered, so that parents with more than one child 

should still be able to access each session. Each lesson will have an introduction and 

explanation from the teacher and then time for children to complete the work 

independently, offline and away from the computer.  

Anyone not able to access the learning online can receive a paper copy of the work. 

Please let school know if you need a paper copy to be sent to you.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

Information 

 
Years 3&4 Flu Nasal 

Immunisation  

Tuesday 12th January 

The nurses will still be carrying 

out the nasal immunisation for 

the Year 3/4 children in school.  

We will operate a booking 

system, to ensure that parents 

and children come at an 

allocated time and it will take 

place in the upper hall. 

More information about how to 

book will be sent out next 

week.  

 

 

 
Teams Classrooms – How to log on 

To access the online lessons, please follow steps below: 

1. Log into RM Unify – bromhillsdudley.rmunify.com 

2. Log into your child’s account (Remember – the username is your child’s last name and the first letter of their first 

name, followed by @bromhills.dudley.sch.uk - for example: smitht@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk) 

3. Type in your child’s password (if you are not sure, please email school) 

4. Once you have logged into RM Unify, you should be able to see a tile called Teams – click on this (the first time you do 

this, you might be prompted to sign into an account – use the school account and then type in your child’s username, as 

above) 

5. Hopefully, you will be able to see the Teams classes. Click on a class and then on the tab – assignments. Here you will 

find the work. 

6. You will find a link to the lessons on ‘Calendar’ – click on the lesson when it is about to begin.  

If you have any problems, please email school and we will try and respond as quickly as possible. 
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